
"Sustaining Nature's Balance: The Apiary and honey processing unit 

Initiative at SLIET" 

 

Establishing the apiary on 13th April, 2018, by Prof. Vikas Nanda at SLIET (Sant Longowal 

Institute of Engineering and Technology) has proven to be a significant step in maintaining the 

ecosystem. With a focus on promoting beekeeping and conserving honeybee populations, the 

apiary has had a positive impact on the local environment and biodiversity. Honeybees play a 

crucial role in pollination, enhancing the growth and reproduction of various plant species. By 

providing a safe and thriving habitat for bees, Prof. Vikas Nanda's initiative has not only 

contributed to increased crop yields in the surrounding agricultural lands but has also 

supported the growth of wildflowers and other vegetation. The presence of a healthy bee 

population in the region has created a balance in the ecosystem, leading to improved air 

quality and enhanced ecological stability. 

 

 

Furthermore, the establishment of the apiary has had a ripple effect on the local community 

and the student body at SLIET. Prof. Vikas Nanda's efforts have raised awareness about the 

significance of bees and their critical role in sustaining the environment. The apiary serves as 

an educational platform, allowing students to learn about beekeeping, bee behavior, and the 

importance of pollinators in the ecosystem. This knowledge equips them to become future 

environmental stewards who actively participate in safeguarding the delicate balance of 



nature. Additionally, the honey produced by the apiary has been used for the research work 

in the Animal product Lab of the Department.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



The honey, propolis, and pollen obtained from the apiary at SLIET have not only contributed 

to maintaining the ecosystem but have also been utilized for groundbreaking research 

purposes. One such research project titled "Process Development and Validation for 

Evaluating Adulteration in Honey" was undertaken in collaboration with BARC (Bhabha Atomic 

Research Centre), Mumbai of amount Rs 33 lacs. This research aimed to develop innovative 

methods for detecting honey adulteration, a critical concern in the food industry. The 

successful execution of the project led to a consultancy valued at Rs. 5,36,900/- from Maricos 

Limited - Research and Development in the year 2023. Maricos Limited, a prominent company 

known for its successful launch of Saffola Honey, recognized the significance of this research 

and its potential impact on the quality and authenticity of honey products. This collaboration 

showcases how the apiary initiative at SLIET goes beyond ecological preservation and also 

fosters cutting-edge research for the betterment of the food industry and consumer 

confidence. 

Overall, Prof. Vikas Nanda's visionary initiative has demonstrated how small steps in 

beekeeping can yield substantial positive impacts on the ecosystem and foster a sense of 

environmental responsibility among the youth. 

 


